
     

  

 

 

We're feeling thankful in 

November! Some favorite 

activities were drawing and 

painting gourds and 

exploring leaves.   

 

We celebrated Harvest Day 

by dressing as farmers, 

peeling carrots, circle 

dances, and a special turkey handprint project. 

 

We’ve been working on 

writing our names, with 

extra practice on the first letter.  The children are so 

proud of what they can do. We’re practicing numbers with 

daily calendar counting and writing numerals. 

 

Our Jesus stories were Jesus Calms to Sea and The Man 

Who Said Thank You. It was fun to act out the stories, and 

helped us remember that 

Jesus is God's son, who cares for us and loves us.   

 

 

 

 

Thank you, Jesus, 

for the many 

gifts you give to 

each of us. 
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